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And as always
“Wood is Good”

From the Greenplan Team we wish you 
all a very enjoyable and safe Christmas. 
The office will be closed from Friday the 20th
December and will reopen on Monday the 20th
January 2020. I am however available at all times
so please don’t hesitate to contact me. And as
always “Wood is Good”’
 
Regards
Matthew Barton
Managing Director.

director's note
Welcome to the Summer 2019/20 edition of the
Greenplan Forestry Newsletter.
 
Summer has arrived and looks like it may be a
hot one. Your forests will be enjoying the weather
however we will need to be proactive in our
monitoring to ensure they stay safe over the
summer. At the end of September, we had our
Field Day. This was the first one that we have had
for a few years and it was great to see a good
number of you there. We are looking forward to
the 2020 Field Day. Our Forest Manager has
continued to fulfil its obligations and report that
all forests are doing well. Like last summer it
looks as though we may be needing to close
access to the forests. We will advise in due
course. We have had a few investors visit the
office over the last couple of months which is
really enjoyable for us here. It is always good to
be able to show you your trees and what and
how we do things. If you are passing through Te
Kuiti please call in. As we near the harvesting
phase the need for extra staff is becoming
apparent. We are currently on the lookout for
someone who has some GIS (geographic
information systems) experience as well as an
interest in outdoor forestry work. If this is you,
please contact the office.



secondary market  

contact us

invest@greenplan.co.nz
WEB

www.greenplan.co.nz

EMAIL

+64 7 878 6730

ADDRESS
PO Box 24 Te Kuit i 3941 New Zealand

PHONE

AS OF 4/12/19



indicative nz radiata
pricesThese log prices are historical and indicative only and

may not correspond to actual prices paid, or grades
used, in market transactions.



As we draw closer to the end of the year and the
holiday season approaches, we begin to reminisce
on the year that was. 2019 was all about future
planning and strengthening not only our team
and vision but our investor base and the
relationship we have with you all. This meant
upgrading our website and refreshing our online
systems. It meant opening more communication
channels and giving the investors a  place to
discuss queries and give feedback. We had our
Greenplan field day in September, an event we
were excited to hold once again. In the office we
focus on team building and we are all getting
excited for the upcoming Christmas party where
we will be sharing kai with our office neighbours.
We thank you for sharing 2019 with us and we
wish you all a happy holiday spent with loved
ones and cheer. 

christmas at the
greenplan office

CHRISTMASCLOSING DATES 20 December2019 - 20 January2020



FIELD DAY AT ARATORO

28 September 2019

G R E E N P L A N S


